
Dear friend of the Health Center at Franklin Park,
When you or a loved one come to The Community at
Franklin Park, you experience the care, compassion and
support of the many staff members that make a
difference in the lives of residents and families. Their
commitment to providing quality care to residents truly
makes Franklin Park and all American Baptist Homes of
the Midwest (ABHM) communities unique.   

To help these dedicated individuals continue their
education, Franklin Park and parent company ABHM created the Kleinpaste Scholarship
Fund. This fund, established in 2013 and maintained through donations, provides financial
support to ABHM staff members as they seek to further their education in the field of
nursing.

A staff member who recently received a scholarship shared these sentiments:

Today, as you think of the many staff members at Franklin Park who have supported you or
your loved one, please consider making a gift as a way of saying, “Thank you.” With a
donation of $25, $50, $100 or more, you will help us continue to fund the scholarship
program and empower exceptional people like Natalie to achieve their educational and
career goals. 

To date, the Kleinpaste Scholarship Fund has helped more than a dozen staff members
further their education, and with your gift we can support many more.

Please make your donation today to Franklin Park by mailing
your gift using the enclosed envelope or donate online at
www.CommunityAtFranklinPark.net/scholarship-fund

Thank you for your support,

Carrie Escalante,

Administrator, 
The Community at Franklin Park

P.S. Your gift makes a difference, 
please donate today!

They give support every day.
Let’s give them ours.

One of ABHM’s Kleinpaste Scholarship winners,
Natalie Hunt, with resident Helen Botsford.

When I started working in healthcare I never thought I would
be where I am today. The residents are like family and I have built
bonds with many of them and learned so much from them while
working here.

I cannot put into words how truly honored I am to have been the
recipient of this wonderful scholarship. I appreciate everything
that has been done for me and will continue to learn and grow.

Thank you a million times over for the opportunity to pursue my
goals and dreams. Thank you for believing in me. You have no
idea how much this scholarship helps me.

~Natalie Hunt
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